
 

 
 

 

 

22nd Commonwealth Law Conference 2021 
 

Call for Bids to Host 
 

The Commonwealth Lawyers Association (CLA) is inviting the legal 
associations of the Commonwealth to submit a bid if they wish to assist the 
CLA with hosting the 22nd Commonwealth Law Conference in 2021. 
 
Commonwealth Law Conferences are usually held in different Commonwealth 
countries and previous conferences have successfully been held in Cape Town 
(2013), Glasgow (2015), and Melbourne (2017), to mention but a few. These 
conferences attract many hundreds of delegates from across the 
Commonwealth to debate current issues affecting legal practice and the 
profession, exchange views and experiences with colleagues, and get up to 
date with the latest commercial products and services.   

 
If your institution is interested in assisting the CLA with hosting the 2021 
conference in your jurisdiction, please send notification of your interest, 
together with a request for full application guidelines to: 
info@commonwealthlawyers.com 
The deadline for receipt of submissions is 5pm (GMT) on Thursday 31st 
January 2019.  
 

 
Commonwealth Lawyers Association 
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Secretary General 
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